
Dear Editor,  

Thank you for carefully reviewing our manuscript previously titled “’AFGP’ bundles 

for an extremely preterm infant who underwent difficult removal of a PICC: A case 

report” for possible publication in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. We are 

grateful to you and your reviewers for their constructive critique. We have revised the 

manuscript, highlighting our revisions in red. and have attached point-by-point 

responses detailing how we have revised the manuscript in response to the reviewers' 

comments below. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and further review of our manuscript. Please do not 

hesitate to contact us with any further questions or recommendations. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Ying-Xin Li, MS, Department of Neonatal Nursing, West China Second University 

Hospital, Sichuan University/West China School of Nursing, Sichuan University; Key 

Laboratory of Birth Defects and Related Diseases of Women and Children (Sichuan 

University), Ministry of Education, Chengdu, 610041, Sichuan, China. 632915584@qq.com 
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Reviewer Comments: 

 

Reviewer #1: It is an interesting - well written paper - dealing a case of an extremely 

preterm infant who had a peripherally inserted central venous catheter impacted in the 

vein. Authors descibe the step - by - step efforts for removal, based on the minimus 

existing literature on this topic. I have nothing to comment. 

 

Response: Thanks for the reviewer’s comment. We are grateful to your reviewers for 

their interesting in our paper. 

 

Science editor:  

The authors should provide the signed Conflict-of-Interest Disclosure Form and 

Copyright License Agreement. 

Response: 

Thanks for the science editor’s remind. We will upload the signed Conflict-of-Interest 

Disclosure Form and Copyright License Agreement. 

Issues raised: (1) The authors did not provide the approved grant application form(s). 

Please upload the approved grant application form(s) or funding agency copy of any 

approval document(s);  

Response: 

Thanks for the science editor’s suggestion. We will upload the approved grant 

application forms. 

Issues raised: (2) The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the 

original figure documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to 

ensure that all graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor.  

Response: 

We appreciated the science editor’s suggestion. We will upload the original figure 



documents by using PowerPoint. 

 

Company editor-in-chief: Before final acceptance, uniform presentation should be 

used for figures showing the same or similar contents; for example, “Figure 

1Pathological changes of atrophic gastritis after treatment. A: ...; B: ...; C: ...; D: ...; 

E: ...; F: ...; G: ...”. 

Response: 

We apologize for not using uniform presentation for figures. So we have revised the 

contents of the figures by using uniform presentation. 

The title of the manuscript is too long and must be shortened to meet the requirement 

of the journal (Title: The title should be no more than 18 words). 

Response: 

We are so sorry that our tittle wasn’t meet the requirement of the journal. We have 

revised the title to meet the requirement of the journal. 

 

Finally, we have resolved all language issues in the manuscript and we will 

submit revised manuscript by the steps. 


